CIVIL = AGRICULTURAL = ENVIRO

June 16, 2022

Mr. Michael Fietcher, PE

Lowndes County Engineer

327 North Patterson Street, 2™ Floor
Valdosta, GA 31601

Subject: Request for Utility Infrastructure Acceptance for Kinderlou Forest Phase 9

Dear Mr. Fletcher:

On behalf of our client, Kinderlou Forest Development, LLC, LEA, PC respectfully requests final
acceptance from Lowndes County for the Water and Sewer Infrastructure at Kinderlou Forest

Phase 9.

Thank you for your consideration concerning this request. Please call should you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

DYy —

Dale Arrowood, CPESC
Senior Civil Designer
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